11 June 2004

Dear Consultee\Commentator
NICE Health Technology Appraisal

Prasterone for systemic lupus erythematosus

As you are aware, the Department of Health and the Welsh Assembly Government asked the Institute to conduct an appraisal of prasterone for systemic lupus erythematosus and to provide guidance on its use to the NHS in England and Wales.

In response to comments received during consultation on a draft scope for this technology, the Institute has decided that it will not now proceed with the appraisal because there is no definitive information about whether or when prasterone will become available for use in the UK. 

Yours sincerely


Dr Carole Longson

Appraisal Programme Director

If you have any queries regarding this correspondence please contact Kathleen Dalby, Technology Appraisal Project Manager by email: kd@nice.nhs.uk or telephone: 020 7067 5898

